
DSHS Nirsevimab Update 

Texas Vaccines for Children (TVFC) Providers, 

TVFC providers can request Nirsevimab (BeyfortusTM) in VAOS now 
through the end of Wednesday, November 1, 2023. 

DSHS expects to receive notice of allocation from CDC on 
Wednesday. The level of the allocation will dictate DSHS’s ability to 
fill orders from providers. When filling orders, DSHS intends to 
prioritize providers who serve the eligible population of newborns 
and babies under 1 year and high-risk children under 24 months. 

Providers who receive an allocation will receive email confirmation. 
Providers who do not receive an allocation will receive an email and 
be asked to reorder later, based on the future timing of CDC 
allocations to the states. 

For any questions, contact TXVaccineOrders@dshs.texas.gov. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Texas Department of State Health Services 

Immunizations Program 
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